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How to register...
The council has decided to hold our 2021 AGM remotely, on the Zoom 
videoconferencing platform that we used last year.  With continuing 
uncertainty about the prospects for ‘in person’ events, we believe that 
videoconferencing will remove the risk of last-minute changes of plan and  
offer more members the opportunity to participate in this important event. 

This is no ordinary AGM. For  
the first time in almost 50 years 
updated governing documents  
will be put to the membership, 
following on from consultations  
on the Trust’s new strategy that  
are taking place over the summer.  
We want as many of you as  
possible to take up this opportunity 
to shape the future of Cornwall 
Wildlife Trust. 

However, if the on-line format 
presents you with accessibility 
challenges please let us know in 
advance, supportercare@ 
cornwallwildlifetrust.org.uk,   
and we will do our best to  
assist you. 

NOTICE OF ANNUAL 
GENERAL MEETING
Notice is hereby given that the 
Annual General Meeting (AGM) 
of The Cornwall Trust for Nature 
Conservation Ltd (00732511) 
trading as Cornwall Wildlife 
Trust will be held on:
Date:  
Saturday, 20 November 2021
Time: 10am till 11:30am
Venue:  
Zoom (electronic 
videoconferencing platform)
Please note this Zoom AGM will 
be recorded. 

Registration will be available from 
Monday 4 October 2021, and will close 
at 12 noon, Friday 19 November 2021.

To register please visit  
cornwallwildlifetrust.org.uk/agm. 
To complete registration you will need 
your membership number. You can 
find this on the covering letter to this 
magazine mailing.  

Full Zoom sign up instructions,  
AGM 2020 minutes, and all other 
relevant information will be  
available on the above webpage from 
Monday 4 October 2021.   

If you would like to ask a question at the AGM, please email your questions in advance to 
supportercare@cornwallwildlifetrust.org.uk or post to Cornwall Wildlife Trust, Five Acres, Allet, 
Truro, Cornwall, TR4 9DJ. Please ensure that the ‘subject’ of your email is ‘A question for the AGM’, 
and for questions submitted by post, that the envelope is marked ‘Question for AGM’. It would be 
most helpful to receive apologies for the meeting and any questions by Friday 12 November 2021. 

Any 
Questions

Craig Bennett, 
Chief Executive for 

The Wildlife Trusts will be 
joining this year’s AGM.

Don’t miss this opportunity 
to get updated on all 

things wild!


